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Dear Parents/ Carers,     

In this week’s assembly, we reflected on the parable about a tree that wasn't bearing fruit and 
the gardener's plan to help it grow better. Jesus taught us that, just like trees, people also 
need certain things to grow and thrive. We took a moment to think about what we need in our 
own lives to stay strong and healthy—physically, emotionally, and spiritually. We were reminded that love, 
peace, and friendship are essential for our growth, and just like the gardener’s care for the tree, we all need 
support to flourish.                                                                                                          

Reconciliation: 
 
Today Class 2W celebrated the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
It was lovely to come together as 
a school, parish and family to 
celebrate this beautiful 
sacrament. 
Many thanks to our parish priests 
for joining us and to our amazing 
children who made us all very 
proud. 
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Over the next couple of weeks each parish will dedicate a mass to the children who have made First 
Forgiveness and children will be invited to attend their parish church with their families. All are welcome. 
The mass at Christchurch took place on Saturday, The masses at St Ann’s and St Chads are on the following 
dates: 

St Ann’s: Saturday 5th April: 5pm 
St Chad’s: Sunday 6th April: 9.30am 

 

Our Beautiful Prayer Garden is Taking Shape: 

We are excited to share that our beautiful prayer garden is coming together wonderfully! Our Year 1 children 
have been taking some time out of their busy days to visit the garden and say a prayer, making it a peaceful 
and reflective space for all. 

A huge thank you to Mr. Huddleston for designing our new planter and to Mrs. Wigfield and our Faith Council 
for planting the stunning flowers that brighten up the garden. We look forward to seeing this special space 
continue to grow and inspire our school community. 
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Mini Police: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mini Police Road Safety Session 

This week, our Mini Police had another fantastic session with our local police, focusing on road safety. The 
children learned so much and are excited to help me deliver an assembly to the whole school on Monday. 
Their enthusiasm and engagement were impressive, and the police praised them for their dedication. A big 
well done to everyone involved! 

Uniform Swap:  

A huge thank you to Mrs. Marshall for organising our uniform swap 
event on Thursday. Your efforts in supporting sustainability through 
recycling are  appreciated. We are thrilled to announce that we 
raised an incredible £100! Thank you to everyone who contributed 
and supported the event.  
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REMINDERS: 

We want as many families as possible to join in and show their school spirit 
through physical activity. Remember, this is all about having fun together as a 
family, so don’t worry about how big or small the activity is – every bit helps. 

If you need any further details or have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Miss McClusky at emma.mcclusky@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk. 

Let’s get moving and Soar with Spirit 

 
School Uniform Reminder:  
PE trainers should be plain black velcro ( no brands please). These trainers can 
be worn every day if children wish to.  
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/SchoolUniform-Policy-2024-
v5.pdf 

 
Parish News: 
 
St Ann’s Children’s Liturgy: 
 
Children’s liturgy will take place at St Ann’s 11am Mass on the following dates: 
 

 Sunday 6th April 
 Sunday 13th April 

 
 
Children’s Liturgy takes place every Sunday at Christchurch 11am Mass and every Sunday at St 
Chad’s 9.30am Mass. 
 
School Meals: 
 
The week beginning Monday 31st March will be Week 3 . Please click on the link for the menu. 
 
www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Spring-2025.pdf 
 
                                                                                        
 

And finally: 
 

Please continue to keep our Cheadle Catholic family in your prayers, 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
   Tel:  4858733 
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Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

Nursery: Eric & Lois  

R1: Emmie & Georgia  

R2: Grace O & Ellis 

RN3: Harry & Aurora 

1O: Elias & Ffion 

1DW:  Mohid & Evelyn 

1BW: Jacob & Emilie-May 

 2L:  Charlie M & Oliver 

2W: Ollie & Rosie 

2N: Ralph & Rosie 

Diary Dates  

Tuesday 1st April 4.15-6.30pm  Parents Evening 
Thursday 3rd April 4.15-6.30pm  Parents Evening  
Tuesday 8th April 9.30am  Class 1DW Easter Assembly 
Wednesday 9th April 9.30am  Class 1BW Easter Assembly 
Thursday 10th April 9.30am  Class 1O Easter Assembly 
  
Friday 11th April School closes for Easter break 
Monday 28th April School opens for Summer Term 
  
Monday 5th May: MAY  DAY School closed 
Wednesday 7th May Nursery trip to Reddish Vale Farm ( More 

info to follow) 
Thursday 8th May: 8.50-9.15am  Thumbs Up 
Wednesday 21st May RECEPTION Sport’s Morning (Including 

RN3 Reception). 
  
Friday 23rd May School closes for half term 
Monday 9th June School opens for Summer Term 2 
  
Wednesday 11th June YEAR 1 Sport’s Morning 9.30am 
Tuesday 17th June Reception trip to Smithills Farm (More info 

to follow) 
Wednesday 18th June YEAR 2 Sport’s Morning 9.30am 
Monday 23rd June Year 1 trip to Cockfields Farm (More info to 

follow). 
Wednesday 25th June  NURSERY Sport’s Morning (including RN3 

Nursery). 
Thursday 26th June Year 2 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery (More 

info to follow) 
Friday 27th June SUMMER FAIR 

Year 2 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery (More 
info to follow) 

Thursday 3rd July New Reception Parents Meeting 7pm 
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Wednesday 2nd July 9.15-10.15 am Year 2 choir performance and coffee 
morning. All welcome 

Wednesday 9th July New Nursery Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 11th July 8.50-9.15am Thumbs Up 
Monday 14th July: 9.30am  Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 15th July: 9.30am Class 2L Assembly 
Wednesday 16th July: 9.30am Class 2N Assembly 
Thursday 17th July: 9.30am Class 2W Assembly 
Wednesday 23rd July School closes for summer break 
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